
 

18 November 2020 
 

 

UCD REGISTRY 

Banner 8 no longer available from 4 December 2020 
 

Sent to: All Banner Users 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
This email is to inform you that Banner 8 will no longer be available for use and will be removed from UCD 
Connect by Friday, 4 December 2020. Banner 9 is available via UCD Connect and should be used to update 
student records. 
 
You will find Banner support and training information on the Registry website. 
Individual or group training (via Zoom) can be arranged if required. Please use this online form to request 
training. 
 
Contact systems.data@ucd.ie if you have any access or support queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ryan Teevan 
 
Deputy Director 
Administrative Services 
UCD Registry 

 

 

Get in Touch 
 

 

UCD Registry 

 

Tierney Building 

    

This is an automated message. Please do not respond to this email. Click on the links above to contact us. 
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